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PrairieCat Administrative Council 
Brief 

August 8, 2025 
 

Membership update 

• PrairieCat is working with Mineral Gold Public Library to put together a quote for upgrading 

their membership. 

• PrairieCat is working on the implementation and configuration of the new mobile app.  

• PUG Day is coming up on September 26, 2025, with registration close to 200. 

Administrative issues 

• The Council agreed to add Woodstock as a meeting site for future Delegates Assembly 

meetings. Coulter also expressed her intent on rotating PrairieCat staff members at each 

meeting location to help facilitate the administrative needs of the meetings. 

• The Council voted to approve leaving $5,000 in the PMA Money Market account and 

laddering the investment funds by investing $250,000 in a 13-month CD with BankOrion and 

$231,200 in a 24-Month CD with PMA. 

• The Council agreed to discontinue Encore hosting in FY27 and publicizing the 

discontinuation six months before the end of FY26. 

• The Council voted to approve the revisions to the Driving and Jury Duty policies in the 

PrairieCat Employee handbook. 

• The Council voted to approve the nomination of Megan Gove (TF) to the IMRF Board of 

Directors.  

 

 

Next meeting - Friday, September 5, 2025, at the Yorkville Public Library 
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